COMMUNICATION - C58
Council — July 15, 2020
Committee of the Whole
Report No. 35, ltems 4 & 5

----- Original Message-----
From: brenda herskovits
Sent: Friday, July 10, 2020 5:12 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan .ca;
Cc: Bevilacqua, Maurizio <Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>; Shefman, Alan <Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca>;
springfarm@gmail.com

Subject: [External] Development of non-compliant condo towers

Dear Mr. Coles

I have just learned today of a group of developers who want to build up to 10 massive condo towers along the
north side of Steeles Ave and Yonge and Hilda. This proposal ignores all official secondary plan guidelines and is
irresponsible to the community. Where is the infrastructure improvements for such a high density projects?

Please register my objection to the proposed development plans at the Yonge and Steeles neighborhood because the
proposed density is between double and triple that allowed in the Secondary Plan and the existing facilities/
infrastructure cannot support this large an increase in population.

Sam Herskovits
Clark Ave W
Thornhill, Ontario



